











Our Christian Values are * Stewardship * Service * Courage * Perseverance * Hope * Kindness * Forgiveness * Love * Friendship * Respect * Compassion * Thankfulness

Wreningham VC Primary School

Friday 18/07/2025

DIARY DATES 2025	
JULY	
Mon 21	Beach trip to West Runton – whole school
Tues 22	Leaver's assembly 9.15am – Yr6 parents
Tues 22	Last day of term
Wed 23-Tues 2	Summer Holiday
Sep	
September	
Weds 3	Back to School
Mon 22	Individual and sibling school photographs



The After School football club run by Martin will recommence on **Wednesday 3rd September.** We will be sending out information before the end of term from Martin. **We will notify you about other school clubs**

when we return in September.



Thank you to everyone for embracing the change with the school lunch ordering this term. It has been very successful and we will continue with the

online ordering next term. All orders need to be ordered through the portal by 8am on Monday morning for the forthcoming week. We would be grateful for any outstanding debts to be cleared by the end of this term. Thank you.

All Asthma inhalers will be returned to parents on the last day of term. Please return new inhalers in September and complete an updated Asthma care plan.





Don't forget it is our big beach trip on Monday 21st July. We will leave after registration so please ensure all children are in



school promptly. We expect to return by 4pm.

All children need a bag with a home packed lunch, water bottle/ light raincoat if appropriate. Please apply sun cream before school and include a sun hat. Also please don't forget a pair of spare shoes. The children can bring a bucket and spade (with their name) and a rock pooling net. The children will not need to bring any spending money. They should wear Wreningham jumpers/cardigans (or their white school t shirts if it is fine). They can wear their home trousers/shorts and trainers.



Can you help Class 1? We are desperately searching for spare leggings, joggers, socks and tights. If you can spare any when you are



having a sort out over the summer – please remember Class 1. Thank you.

Stars of the Week:

CL1: Isaac/Dallas CL2: William/Theo
CL3: Ottilie/Tristan CL4: Whole of Class 4/Mrs Lattimore

PLEASE NOTE: FIRST DAY BACK – WHOLE SCHOOL TO PLEASE COME IN SCHOOL UNIFORM!



School's Out – Almost! The last week of term is proving as busy as ever – we have had a successful sports day, art exhibition and Leaver's performances. Well done to all the children for taking part! Today we have our "Headteacher

for the Day" Rose, and the children will enjoy some fun filled events. Next Monday we have our wonderful beach trip to look forward to and our Leaver's assembly where we say goodbye to Year 6 whilst also celebrating all that has been achieved during the year by the whole school. We will also say goodbye to Mrs Brewster and Mr Jones!

We have lots of "Thank You's" to say. Firstly, thanks to all the FOWS team who have once again supported us with events and fundraising throughout the year. Also, to the School Council who have raised fantastic funds enabling us to bring reptiles, Kapla bricks and theatres to school this year – well done for the hard work. We thank all the teachers and staff who have been tireless in their commitment and dedication to our wonderful school. To the parents we say thank you for your support in attending events, contributing to fundraising and providing time at weekends with tidying up the school and anytime we call for help! We also thank our children without whom our school would not be the wonderful little school that it is – we enjoy their fun, mischief, questioning, friendship and kindness to each other. Lastly but by no means least - we thank Mr Jones. He has dedicated himself to our school for the last 15 years and we are all so sorry to see him leave. We know he will miss us too but we look forward to hearing what his next chapter involves! Mr Jones received some wonderful gifts from the staff, children and parents at sports day – a camera, whisky and engraved tumbler, vouchers and his very own Top Banana Award!







We wish everyone a wonderful summer holiday and if you are travelling far and wide, safe travels. We look forward to seeing everyone back **on Wednesday 3rd September** for a new term under the guidance of Ms Leader,

Mr Jones will be writing his own letter to parents next week.

Acting Headteacher.



Ella and Rachel's fundraiser for Little Princess Trust

A fundraiser organised by Neil Pye for Little Princess Trus

Ella (age 6) has decided she wants to donate her hair to The Little Princess Trust, and we're both going to do it together at the end of JulylAfter talking about what it means to help children and young people who've lost their hair through cancer treatment and other conditions, Elfa is really keen to raise some money for this amazing cause too.



Help us reach our £300 target! Make a donation with JustGiving

https://www.justgiving.com/page/ella-pye

Thank You! A huge thank you to everyone who has supported Ella's hair chop for the **Princess Trust!** Your kindness and donations mean so much. Ella will be bringing her donation pot in on Tuesday if anyone would still like to contribute. Every bit helps to make a big

difference.

Some dramatic photos from the Class 4 Performance, The Matrix. It was a fabulous production - well done Class 4 and Mr Hodge!









Thank you to everyone who contributed to the wonderful gifts for Mr Jones below:













